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• The APPR document has been submitted to SED and we have received 

feedback as to changes that will be required prior to approval.  We will make the 
recommended changes and resubmit by the end of this week. 
 
The first meeting for teacher negotiations was postponed as the union did not 
have their proposals ready.  A meeting will be scheduled in August. 

 
• On July 27, I traveled to Albany to meet with Carl Thurneau, Head of Facilities 

and Planning, NYSED.  Also attending the meeting on behalf of the District was 
Scott Bischoping WFL District Superintendent, Joseph Kosiorek, architect, and 
Dr. Richard Timbs.  Mr. Thurneau has agreed to reexamine our aid ceilings and 
see if this may help us close our gap for a middle school project.  I will provide 
additional details as they become available.  Joe has also commenced working 
with Campus Construction, construction manager, on examining the scope and 
cost of a project. 

 
 

• We have had several staff submit letters of resignation in order to take positions 
closer to their homes.  This will have us searching and interviewing right up to the 
start of school.  I would ask the Board to look at their calendars so that if we need 
a very brief meeting to appoint staff in August we might reserve the date at 
Tuesday’s meeting. 
 

• The investigation regarding the staff member’s arrest is ongoing.  The alleged 
criminal charges are very serious and I will be making a recommendation to the 
Board when the investigation has concluded.  Additional details will be provided 
in executive session. 
 

• We have received and commenced disaggregating the Grades 3-8 ELA and 
Math assessment results.  More detailed information will be provided at our 
meeting.  I have attached the Commissioner’s report on state-wide assessment 
results. 
 

• Please plan to discuss BOE committees and what you are interested in serving 
on for the 2016-17 year. 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Cinda or me.  Also, if you email 
Cinda or me a questions or request for information, please copy the entire Board as 
other members may have the same question. 

 



 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
8-9-16  BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM HS 
8-31-16 Professional Development   
9-1-16  Professional Development 
9-6-16  School Opens for Students 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


